Memorial Committee Meeting
October 5, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by Chairperson
Linda Osbourne. In attendance were Sean Keegan,
Kathleen Keegan, Andy Pongratz, David McPhillips and
Jim Bailey.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

All minutes of previous meetings were accepted.
Discussion over what type of Veterans Day observance
was held. Because of concerns of new Covid cases the
traditional indoor program was thought to be inappropriate
and that an outdoor program would be unsatisfactory.

A motion was made to have a virtual Veterans Day
program made by Art Edgerton and that motion was
passed.

Sean Keegan volunteered to find a guest speaker.

Chairman Linda Osbourne will coordinate with the High
School Choir to record their usual musical program.



A motion was made to make a donation to Art Edgerton
for $500.00 and the High School Choir for $200.00 as
compensation for their services. The motion was passed.

A motion was made to add new member Jim Bailey and
recommended Denise Hawes to the committee. The
motion was passed.

Andy Pongratz gave the committee an update on the
enhancement of Veterans Memorial Park. The work has
been delayed but the work is still expected to begin next
year.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting and Chairman
Linda Osbourne closed the meeting at 7:35.



